
 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
  
We are so thrilled with our amazing new playground, recently completed by Playtime By 

Fawns, and we wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone involved in helping us 

achieve this amazing new playground for the pupils of Westende Junior School.  
  
The three new play areas have proven a huge hit with the children, especially the new 

trail area with its variety of physical activity, ensuring all the children will have fun, 

active break times all year round.  
  
As you can see, the transformation from our old playground to the new play space has 

been incredible. 
  
We know the children of Westende Junior School will enjoy the new play areas for many 

years to come.  
  
Kindest regards  
  
  
Andrea Skyes 

Headteacher 
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